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MENTORING FOR LEADERSHIP – MARCH 2024

This repor�ng year is coming to a close. If your Auxiliary chose Mentoring for Leadership as one of your 
programs to work this year, reports must be received by March 31. So, what can you do to send in a report 
that shows par�cipa�on in the Mentoring for Leadership Program? 

If your Auxiliary has u�lized resources available under MALTA Member Resources you can answer yes to 
ques�on #1 on the report form. Please explain which resources your Auxiliary u�lized within your mee�ng. 

Have you completed the Mentoring for Leadership Auxiliary Award #1 form to be submi�ed to receive a 
Na�onal Cita�on for the most unique ac�vity and/or event that educates their auxiliary members about how 
to find and train mentees while using and promo�ng VFW Auxiliary resources and learning materials? If so, 
you can answer ques�on #2. Please remember that the deadline for these forms to be sent to me is March 31. 
Award forms are located under MALTA Member resources as well as the Mentoring for Leadership Program 
page from our Department website.

Ques�on #3 on the report form is all about a member from your Auxiliary who has stepped up to the role of 
mentor. Recognize them for their efforts and consider nomina�ng them for the Member of the Year Award.

Did your Auxiliary hold special recogni�on for mentors in your Auxiliary? If so, you can answer ques�on #4. 
There are good job cer�ficates/cards which are available under MALTA Member Resources/Extension & 
Revitaliza�on. 

I encourage everyone to start thinking about taking a more ac�ve role withing their Auxiliary. Thank you to 
those Auxiliaries that have already turned in reports, lets finish the year strong!

Mike McCandless

Department President

“Teamwork Makes the 
Dream Work”

Carla Mar�nez

Na�onal President

“Banding Together 
for our Veterans”


